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David Jones Launches Beauty Partnership with Sephora 
 
David Jones today announced an exciting partnership with visionary global beauty concept 
Sephora, marking a dynamic new beauty experience for Australian customers.  
 
The Sephora concept promises to complement David Jones’ existing premium beauty 
assortment with an outstanding list of new and exclusive brands. Alongside the product 
offering, the in-store experience will enhance modern consumer shopping habits with the 
use of interactive technologies and the ability to test and play. 
 
David Jones Chief Executive Officer, David Thomas said, “Our partnership with Sephora 
will deliver an exciting and experiential new beauty offering for customers.  Sephora is a 
highly regarded beauty innovator with an assortment of stand-out products that will 
complement and extend our existing offering to customers.  We are focused on continually 
evolving our beauty offering to ensure we provide an unrivalled range of the very latest 
beauty innovations, brands and products from around the globe, along with expert service 
and specialised advice that David Jones is renowned for.” 
 
Of the partnership, Sephora Australia Country Manager, Libby Amelia said, “Sephora is a 
revolutionary name in beauty around the world, and we are excited to continue our 
expansion and expression of the brand here in Australia. To be able to bring SEPHORA 
COLLECTION, alongside a carefully curated list of exclusive brands like FENTY BEAUTY, 
Fresh, Givenchy, IT Cosmetics and Marc Jacobs Beauty to a premium department store 
like David Jones is such an exciting opportunity. The partnership will allow us to increase 
our presence and reach in Australia to the discerning and loyal David Jones customer 
base, bringing them the unique Sephora experience they may not have experienced yet.” 
 
The exclusive partnership will see the first Sephora location open this spring in David 
Jones’ Melbourne Bourke Street flagship store.  
 
David Jones recently announced exclusive luxury partnerships with Louis Vuitton, Chanel, 
Gucci and Givenchy, a compelling Australian offering to include Country Road, MIMCO 
and Politix and an innovative partnership with The Walt Disney Company.  
 
“This latest partnership with Sephora advances our vision of bringing our customers the 
best brands and experiences, both locally and globally. We look forward to announcing 
more exclusive brand partnerships as we build on this momentum,” Thomas said. 
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ABOUT DAVID JONES: 
 
David Jones is Australia’s leading premium retailer. The iconic department store first 
opened its doors in 1838 with the mission to sell ‘the best and most exclusive goods’ and 
celebrated its 180th anniversary in 2018. It is also the oldest continuously operating 
department store in the world still trading under its original name.  
 
David Jones offers customers superior products and services across national and 
international brands in fashion, beauty, food, technology, and homewares.  
 
David Jones currently has 46 stores as well as a popular online store, including its first 
international store in Wellington, New Zealand, and two boutique format stores at 
Barangaroo, Sydney and James Street, Brisbane. 
 
In August 2014, David Jones was purchased by South African based company, 
Woolworths Holdings Limited (WHL). WHL, which also owns Country Road Group, is one 
of the top ten global department store operators, focused on the Southern Hemisphere.  
 
 
ABOUT SEPHORA: 
 
Sephora was founded in France by Dominique Mandonnaud in 1969. Today, owned by 
LVMH Moët Hennessy Louis Vuitton, the world's leading luxury goods group, Sephora is 
highly regarded as a beauty trailblazer, thanks to its unparalleled assortment of prestige 
products, unbiased service from experts, interactive shopping environment, disruptive 
spirit and constant innovation.  
 
 
 
  
 
 


